
The City Council of the City of Commerce 

Recognizes 

Gustavo Camacho 

for your involvement in making the 2016 East Los Angeles Christmas Parade possible. We appreciate 

your hard work and dedication that brought back this cherished event after a seven-year hiatus. Thank 

you for your commitment to the people of East LA, Commerce and the surrounding communities. 

Dated this 6th of December 2016 

____________________________________ 

Ivan Altamirano 

Mayor 


